HLPOA is excited to announce a “once-in-a-lifetime” opportunity. We are selling raffle tickets for a
Mackinac Bridge Tower Tour!

This one-hour tour for 2 people is available next summer, from May 1 — October 15, 2025. The
Mackinac Bridge Authority requires that participants be at least 18 years old, 56” or taller, and be
able to climb a 40-foot ladder.

The drawing will be at noon on April 30, 2025. The winner will be called immediately, and the
winning ticket number will be posted on our website. We will also email HLPOA members with the
winning ticket number. The towers stand 552 feet above the water. If the winner is not fond of
heights, you can give your ticket to a relative or friend!

Tickets are $5.00 each or 5/$20.00. Great for birthdays and gifts! Make checks payable to HLPOA,
with “Raffle Tickets” in the memo section. Please include your phone number. Mail to: HLPOA, PO
Box 55, Roscommon, Ml 48653. (We are unable to process credit cards or online payments.) We will
mail you your tickets. Tickets can also be purchased from HLPOA Board members.

While the excitement may be the Mackinac Bridge Tower Tour, let’s not forget that the purpose
of this raffle is to assist HLPOA in our mission statement “to protect, preserve, and enhance
the quality of Higgins Lake and its surrounding watershed”.

Good luck!
HLPOA Board

You do not have to be a HLPOA member to purchase raffle tickets.



